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American First Ladies Lewis L. Gould
2021-12-13 An historical survey of
the impact of individual First
Ladies' impact on America and the
American woman. A selection of each
woman's own writings is given along
with a commentary on her influence,
and a biography of her life, and the
narrative covers all the presidents'
wives from Martha Washington to
Hillary Rodham Clinton.
The Development of the American
Presidency Richard J. Ellis
2015-06-26 A full understanding of
the institution of the American
presidency requires us to examine how
it developed from the founding to the
present. This developmental lens,
analyzing how historical turns have
shaped the modern institution, allows
for a richer, more nuanced
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understanding beyond the current
newspaper headlines. The Development
of the American Presidency pays great
attention to that historical weight
but is organized by the topics and
concepts relevant to political
science, with the constitutional
origins and political development of
the presidency its central focus.
Through comprehensive and in-depth
coverage, this text looks at how the
presidency has evolved in relation to
the public, to Congress, to the
Executive branch, and to the law,
showing at every step how different
aspects of the presidency have
followed distinct trajectories of
change. All the while, Ellis
illustrates the institutional
relationships and tensions through
stories about particular individuals
and specific political conflicts.
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Ellis's own classroom pedagogy of
promoting active learning and
critical thinking is well reflected
in these pages. Each chapter begins
with a narrative account of some
illustrative puzzle that brings to
life a central concept. A wealth of
photos, figures, and tables allow for
the visual presentations of concepts.
A companion website not only acts as
a further resources base—directing
students to primary documents,
newspapers, and data sources—but also
presents interactive timelines and
practice quizzes to help students
master the book's lessons. The second
edition a new chapter on unilateral
powers that brings greater attention
to domestic policymaking.

Heroes, Villains & Dupes Paul E.
Ronan 2010-06-22 The existential
question facing the antebellum
presidents was how to resolve the
dichotomy between the freedoms
guaranteed in the Declaration of
Independence and the protection of
slavery established by the
Constitution. This work details how
each president dealt with this issue.
It then ranks the presidents on the
sole criterion of their ability to
recognize slavery as the critical
threat to national unity, and to act
decisively to end the evil and
peacefully preserve the Union. The
book ends with the beginning of the
Civil War – the result of presidents’
efforts.
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Journal of the House of
Representatives of the United States
United States. Congress. House 2011
Some vols. include supplemental
journals of "such proceedings of the
sessions, as, during the time they
were depending, were ordered to be
kept secret, and respecting which the
injunction of secrecy was afterwards
taken off by the order of the House."
John Quincy Adams Marie B. Hecht 1995
A study of the sixth president's
private and public lives based on his
journals, correspondence and memoirs
The Youth's Companion Nathaniel
Willis 1881 Includes music.
The Capital 1902
Harper's Weekly John Bonner 1889
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David McCullough Library E-book Box
Set David McCullough 2011-05-24
Perfect for David McCullough fans and
history lovers alike, this eBook
boxed set features all of his
bestselling titles, from 1776 to
Mornings on Horseback. This e-book
box set includes all of David
McCullough’s bestselling backlist
titles: · 1776: The riveting story of
George Washington, the men who
marched with him, and their British
foes in the momentous year of
American independence. · Brave
Companions: Profiles of exceptional
men and women who shaped history,
among them Alexander von Humboldt,
Harriet Beecher Stowe, and Charles
and Anne Lindbergh. · The Great
Bridge: The remarkable, enthralling
story of the planning and
construction of the Brooklyn Bridge,
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which linked two great cities and
epitomized American optimism, skill,
and determination. · John Adams: The
magisterial, Pulitzer Prize-winning
biography of the independent,
irascible Yankee patriot, one of our
nation’s founders and most important
figures, who became our second
president. · The Johnstown Flood: The
classic history of an American
tragedy that became a scandal in the
age of the Robber Barons, the
preventable flood that destroyed a
town and killed 2,000 people. ·
Mornings on Horseback: The brilliant
National Book Award-winning biography
of young Theodore Roosevelt’s
metamorphosis from sickly child to a
vigorous, intense man poised to
become a national hero and then
president. · Path Between the Seas:
The epic National Book Award-winning
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history of the heroic successes,
tragic failures, and astonishing
engineering and medical feats that
made the Panama Canal possible. ·
Truman: The Pulitzer Prize-winning
biography of Harry Truman, the
complex and courageous man who rose
from modest origins to make momentous
decisions as president, from dropping
the atomic bomb to going to war in
Korea. · Special Bonus: The Course of
Human Events: In this Jefferson
Lecture in the Humanities, David
McCullough draws on his personal
experience as a historian to
acknowledge the crucial importance of
writing in history’s enduring impact
and influence, and he affirms the
significance of history in teaching
us about human nature through the
ages.
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Harold E. Stassen Alec Kirby,
2012-12-13 In 1938 Harold E. Stassen
was elected governor of Minnesota at
age 31, an office he resigned in 1943
to enter the United States Navy at
the height of World War II. In the
postwar years he helped write the
charter of the United Nations and,
serving in the Eisenhower
administration, very nearly achieved
a nuclear test ban treaty with the
Soviet Union. He is famously known as
a perennial candidate for the
Republican Party nomination for
president, seeking it 10 times
between 1944 and 1992.
The Causes of the Civil War Paul
Calore 2014-10-16 While South
Carolina’s preemptive strike on Fort
Sumter and Lincoln’s subsequent call
to arms started the Civil War, South
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Carolina’s secession and Lincoln’s
military actions were simply the last
in a chain of events stretching as
far back as the early 1750s.
Increasing moral conflicts and
political debates over
slavery—exacerbated by the inequities
inherent between an established
agricultural society and a growing
industrial one—led to a fierce
sectionalism which manifested itself
through cultural, economic, political
and territorial disputes. This
historical study reduces sectionalism
to its most fundamental form,
examining the underlying source of
this antagonistic climate. From
protective tariffs to the
expansionist agenda, it illustrates
the ways in which the foremost issues
of the time influenced relations
between the North and the South.
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Congressional Record United States.
Congress 1968 The Congressional
Record is the official record of the
proceedings and debates of the United
States Congress. It is published
daily when Congress is in session.
The Congressional Record began
publication in 1873. Debates for
sessions prior to 1873 are recorded
in The Debates and Proceedings in the
Congress of the United States
(1789-1824), the Register of Debates
in Congress (1824-1837), and the
Congressional Globe (1833-1873)
The Great Lakes (Rough Guides
Snapshot USA) Greg Ward 2012-04-12
The Rough Guide Snapshot to the Great
Lakes is the ultimate travel guide to
this hugely varied part of the USA.
It guides you through the states of
Ohio, Michigan, Indiana, Illinois,
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Wisconsin and Minnesota with reliable
information and comprehensive
coverage of all the sights and
attractions from the architectural
wonders of Chicago and the musical
heritage of Detroit to the laidback
Twin Cities of Minneapolis and St
Paul and German-influenced
Cincinnati. Detailed maps and up-todate listings pinpoint the best
cafés, restaurants, hotels, shops,
bars and nightlife, ensuring you have
the best trip possible. Also included
is the Basics section from The Rough
Guide to the USA, with all the
practical information you need for
travelling stateside, including
driving tips, accommodation and food
and drink costs, plus background on
festivals, sports and outdoor
activities. Also published as part of
The Rough Guide to the USA. Full
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coverage: Ohio, Cleveland, Lake Erie
Islands, Columbus, Cincinnati,
Detroit, Lake Michigan, Indiana,
Indianapolis, Illinois, Chicago,
Springfield, Galena, Wisconsin,
Milwaukee, Green Bay, Door County,
Madison, Minnesota, Minneapolis, St
Paul, Duluth, Highway 61, Voyageurs
National Park. (Equivalent printed
page extent 120 pages).
American Poultry Advocate 1921
The Athenæum 1863
Public Roads 2001
Guide to the Presidency and the
Executive Branch Michael Nelson
2012-08-13 This comprehensive twovolume guide is the definitive source
for researchers seeking an
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understanding of those who have
occupied the White House and on the
institution of the U.S. presidency.
Readers turn Guide to the Presidency
and the Executive Branch for its
wealth of facts and analytical
chapters that explain the structure,
powers, and operations of the office
and the president’s relationship with
Congress and the Supreme Court. The
fifth edition of this acclaimed
reference completes coverage of the
George W. Bush presidency, the 2008
election, and the first 3 years of
the presidency of Barack Obama. This
includes coverage of their handling
of the economic crisis, wars abroad,
and Obama’s healthcare initiatives.
The work is divided into eight
distinct subject areas covering every
aspect of the U.S. presidency, and
all chapters in each subject area
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have been revised and updated:
Origins and Development of the
Presidency, including constitutional
beginnings, history of the presidency
and vice presidency, and presidential
ratings Selection and Removal of the
President, including the electoral
process, a chronology of presidential
elections, removal of the president
and vice president, and succession
Powers of the Presidency, including
the unilateral powers of the
presidency and those as chief of
state, chief administrator,
legislative leader, commander in
chief, and chief economist The
President, the Public, and the
Parties, including presidential
appearances, the president and
political parties, the president and
the news media, the presidency and
pop culture, public support and
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opinion, and the president and
interest groups The Presidency and
the Executive Branch, including the
White House Office, the Office of the
Vice President, supporting
organizations, the cabinet and
executive departments, presidential
commissions, and executive branch
housing, pay, and perquisites Chief
Executive and Federal Government,
including the president and Congress,
the president and the Supreme Court,
and the president and the bureaucracy
Presidents, their Families, and Life
in the White House and Beyond,
including the daily life of the
president, the first lady, the first
family, friends of presidents, and
life after the presidency Biographies
of the Presidents, Vice Presidents,
First Ladies This new volume also
features more than 200 textboxes,
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tables, and figures. Major revisions
cover the supporting White House
organizations and the president’s
role as chief economist. Additional
reference materials include
explanatory headnotes, as well as
hundreds of photographs with detailed
captions.
United States of America
Congressional Record, Proceedings and
Debates of the 113th Congress Second
Session Volume 160 - Part 3
John Quincy Adams James E. Lewis, Jr.
2001-03-01 This new book focuses on
John Quincy Adams's extensive role in
foreign policy, including his years
as secretary of state and as
president. Brief but thorough, John
Quincy Adams: Policymaker for the
Union analyzes Adams's foreign policy
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accomplishments during key moments in
American history, including the RushBagot Agreement, the Transcontinental
Treaty, the recognition of the
Spanish-American republics, and the
Monroe Doctrine. At the same time,
the book shows that Adams was far
less successful than many historians
suggest. John Quincy Adams:
Policymaker for the Union focuses on
Adams's ideals of the centrality of
the union to American happiness, the
necessity of federal action to
protect the union, and the
indivisibil-ity of foreign and
domestic concerns. This book's
examination of these three points
casts new light on the logic behind
many of Adams's accomplishments and
also exposes the sources of some of
his failures. This is the first study
to examine how Adams's views
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ultimately led to his failure as a
policymaker. This book is ideal for
courses in diplomatic history,
American history, and American
political history.
The Cornell Alumni News 1922
Elections Christi E. Sorrell
2012-02-01 A resource to enhance
history and civics programs explores
national, state, and local elections
and offers differentiation ideas
within the lessons to challenge
students at their individual thinking
levels.
University Bulletin University of
California (System) 1967
The Oxford Companion to the Supreme
Court of the United States Kermit L.
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Hall 2005-05-19 The second edition of
this authoritative guide on the
impact of the Supreme Court's
decisions on American society
includes updated entries on key cases
over the past thirteen years, as well
as a fully revised treatment of areas
of constitutional law.
Traffic World 1911
Army & Navy Life and the United
Service 1909
The Oxford Companion to the Supreme
Court of the United States Kermit L.
Hall 2005-05-19 The Supreme Court has
continued to write constitutional
history over the thirteen years since
publication of the highly acclaimed
first edition of The Oxford Companion
to the Supreme Court. Two new
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justices have joined the high court,
more than 800 cases have been
decided, and a good deal of new
scholarship has appeared on many of
the topics treated in the Companion.
Chief Justice William H. Rehnquist
presided over the impeachment trial
of President Bill Clinton, and the
Court as a whole played a decisive
and controversial role in the outcome
of the 2000 presidential election.
Under Rehnquists's leadership, a bare
majority of the justices have
rewritten significant areas of the
law dealing with federalism,
sovereign immunity, and the commerce
power. This new edition includes new
entries on key cases and fully
updated treatment of crucial areas of
constitutional law, such as abortion,
freedom of religion, school
desegregation, freedom of speech,
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voting rights, military tribunals,
and the rights of the accused. These
developments make the second edition
of this accessible and authoritative
guide essential for judges, lawyers,
academics, journalists, and anyone
interested in the impact of the
Court's decisions on American
society.
Yale Alumni Weekly 1910
The Athenaeum 1851
Motor Travel 1921
The Michigan Alumnus 1935 In v.1-8
the final number consists of the
Commencement annual.
The Congressional Globe United
States. Congress 1848
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New-York Observer 1912
Millard Fillmore Robert J. Scarry
2001-02-10 From the time he left
office in 1853, thirteenth United
States president Millard Fillmore has
become increasingly shrouded in
mystery and stereotyped by
traditional anecdotes that have come
to be accepted as fact. The real
Millard Fillmore was not the weak and
boring figurehead many Americans
today believe he was. This account of
Fillmore's life is drawn largely from
the Fillmore family's personal
papers, many of which have previously
been suppressed, unavailable, or
believed lost for decades. Covering
Fillmore's life from his ancestry to
his presidency, and finally to his
death and descent into obscurity,
this history presents Fillmore as his
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own letters do, and as his friends,
family members, and contemporaries
saw him, as a distinguished and
honorable man who was also a strong
and effective president. This
comprehensive work includes a
genealogy of the Fillmore family, a
brief chronology of Fillmore's life
and career, a bibliography, and an
index. Photographs complement this
carefully researched portrait of a
wrongfully underrated American
leader.
Driving Home Jonathan Raban 2010 A
volume of essays by the National Book
Critics Circle Award-wining author of
Passage to Juneau explores two
decades of current events and life on
the edge in the Pacific Northwest and
beyond, sharing his experiences in
such venues as a Tea Party convention
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hosted by Sarah Palin and a road trip
in flooded Mississippi.
American Women Prose Writers to 1820
Matthew J. Bruccoli 1999 Essays on
woman prose writers, including
diarists and letter writers, who
lived and published or circulated
their works in North America and the
Caribbean during the colonial and
early national periods. Includes
writers who received significant
attention from contemporary scholars
as well as writers from underrepresented groups, such as those

e-drive-time-special-inauguration-of-president-adama-barrow-thursday-19th-jan-2017

from the South, those who remained
Loyalists, and those whose lives were
less privileged.
Harper's Round Table 1898
The Bulletin of the Metropolitan
Museum of Art Metropolitan Museum of
Art (New York, N.Y.) 1908 New ser. v.
6-29 include 77th-100th Annual report
of the Trustees of the Metropolitan
Museum of Art, 1946-1969-70
(previously and subsequently
published separately).
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